New Marlborough Library Trustees Meeting

Dec. 14, 2022

9:00 AM

Present: Library director Deb O'Brien, Trustees Sally Turner, Carrie Liba, Robin Tost

Deb reported on two possible Library programs for consideration.

1. A film, "Cycle of Memory" about two men recreating a bike trip done by their grandfather who is now sinking into Alzheimer's disease. The film would be followed by a Zoom meeting with the filmmakers and a discussion of Alzheimer's. The Library would have for distribution Alzheimer's kits which contain materials designed to involve the waning mind.

2. "Ask a Muslim Anything", a program designed to expand knowledge of others' culture.

These will be announced on Maggie's List and in the 5 Village News.

Beginning on Jan. 25, the Library will provide half day programs to the NMC School while the teachers are doing their service days.

The shorter Library visits by the classes have been going well.

The Library has received certification for State Aid.

The baskets of books that the Library made up for the NMC School's holiday fair and auction are successfully garnering ongoing bids.

The furnace has been cleaned.

The handsome new snow fence, paid for by the Friends, has been installed.

At the first of the year, Deb will start working on the budget.

The next meeting will be held in mid-January 2023.

Respectfully submitted, Robin Tost